December 11, 1964

Dr. G. W. Thiessen
Department of Chemistry
Monmouth College
Monmouth, Ill.

Dear Dr. Thiessens

Thank you for your letter of November 23 concerning the invitation for a MACTIAC meeting. We are not lacking for invitations at the moment, so I think your suggestion of waiting until you have a new building is a good one. I shall see that this correspondence is kept in the file of invitations, but will assume that a new invitation will be sent at an appropriate time.

You might keep in mind the fact that MACTIAC works several years ahead on invitations. Decisions on meeting locations are made two years in advance, and it may be desirable to get an invitation in even before that if you are eager to have a meeting an your campus in a certain year.

Sincerely yours,

Wilmer J. Stratton

Marlhan Collage Richmond, Indiana

Movember 19, 1964

Dr. Garrett Thiessen Chairman, Department of Cheristry Honmouth College Honmouth, Illinois

Dear Dr. Hilosuen:

In 1960 President Gibson extended an invitation for MACTLAC to meet at Monmouth College in 1966. The Executive Council considered this invitation carefully, but felt that geographical considerations made it desirable to meet elsewhere for 1966. As you know we decided to accept the invitation from Luther College for 1966.

I would like to inquire at this time whether you wish to have your invitation held open for the 1967 meeting.

Sincerely yours,

Wilmer J. Stratton Secretary-Treasurer

Wasrp

MONMOUTH COLLEGE

Monmouth, Illinois

November 25, 1964

Dr. Wilmer J. Stratton Secretary-Treasurer Earlham College Richmond, Indiana

Dear Dr. Stratton:

We should be very happy to be host to a "MACTLAC" meeting in the fairly near future.

We, however, have high hopes for a new science building relatively soon. Since the MACTLAC rotation is slow, we would like to have the group here when the building is new. We, therefore, would prefer to defer our invitation two or three years, if the organization has sufficient alternative. If invitations are lacking, we will undertake the assignment as requested. Please advise.

Cordially yours,

G. W. Thiessen

Professor and Head

Department of Chemistry

G. W. Thiessen

GWT:eh

Barlham College Richmond, Indiana

November 19, 1964

Dr. Lowell Weller Chairman, Department of Chemistry Evansville College Evansville 4, Indiana

Dear Dr. Weller:

At the recent MACTLAC meeting the Executive Council voted to accept the invitation from Luther College to hold the 1966 meeting on their campus. Although your original invitation was for the 1965 meeting, I would like to inquire whether you wish to have your invitation held open for the 1967 meeting.

Sincerely yours,

Wilmer J. Stratton Secretary-Treasurer

WJS:rp

EVANSVILLE COLLEGE EVANSVILLE 4. INDIANA

Melvin W. Hyde

December 7, 1964

Dr. Wilmer J. Stratton, Secretary-Treasurer The Executive Council Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers Earlham College Richmond, Indiana

Dear Dr. Stratton:

Dr. Lowell E. Weller has spoken to me about your November 19 letter to him concerning our interest in hosting the 1967 meeting of the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers. I can assure you that we would indeed be happy to have you come to this campus. Thus, we would be grateful if you might present this invitation to the Executive Council when it meets again.

Should you come to our campus, there would be a warm welcome. I believe you will be very pleased with the available meeting facilities.

Sincerely,

Mulin w. Hyde

CC:

Dr. Lowell E. Weller

Marlham College Richmond, Indiana

November 15, 1964:

Dr. William M. Coppech Head of the Chemistry Department Drake University Des Hoines 11, Iove

Rear Dr. Copposh:

At the recent LACITAC meeting the Executive Council considered the invitation from Drahe University to hold the 1966 recting on your campus. He had a number of invitations on band and after considerable discussion we decided to accept the invitation from Luther College for 1966.

Although it is unlikely that we would want to meet in Ioua again the following year, we shall be happy to her prour invitation on file for possible acceptance at a future date, if you wish.

Sincerely Jours,

Milmer J. Stration Searctory-Ireasury

Allen.

DRAKE UNIVERSITY DES MOINES 11. 10WA

November 24, 1964

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS

Mr. Wilmer J. Stratton Secretary-Treasurer Earlham College Richmond, Indiana

Dear Mr. Stratton:

We would like to have you keep our invitation for a MACTLAC meeting at Drake on file for future consideration.

Sincerely yours,

William H. Coppock

Head, Chemistry Department

Barlham College Richmond, Indiana

November 19, 1964

Dr. Adrian Docken
Department of Chemistry
Luther College
Decorah, Iowa

Dear Dr. Dochen:

You will be pleased to learn, if you have not already heard, that at the recent MACTLAC meeting the Executive Council voted to accept the invitation from Luther College to hold the 1966 meetings on your campus. Although no particular planning is needed at this time, it will be helpful if you can be present at the Executive Council meeting next fall at Lawrence College in Appleton, Wisconsin on October 15.

We had a good meeting at Labe Forest and were sorry you were unable to be with us.

Sincerely yours,

Wilmer J. Stratton Secretary-Treasurer

WJS:rp